Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION
Request for Qualifications

The State Board of Administration is soliciting competitive responses from firms or individuals offering exposure examination and consulting services to the Florida Hurricane Catastrophe Fund (FHCF). The request for qualifications information will be available by February 12, 2014, on the FHCF website: www.sbafla.com/fhcf (under “Announcements”). The deadline for submitting a complete response with compensation requirements is 2:00 p.m. (EST) on February 28, 2014.
